
 

 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER 

The City of Bunker Hill Village has violated the monitoring and reporting requirements set by Texas 
Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) in Chapter 30, Section 290, Subchapter F.  Even though 
these were not emergencies, as our customers, you have the right to know what happened and what we 
are doing (or did) to correct these situations. 
 
We are required to monitor your drinking water for specific contaminants on a regular basis.  Results of 
regular monitoring are an indicator of whether or not our drinking water meets health standards.  
During 1/1/2023 thru 6/30/2023., we did not complete all monitoring or testing for Lead and Copper 
and therefore cannot be sure of the quality of your drinking water during that time. 
 
The table below lists the contaminant(s) we did not properly test for during the noted time period, how 
often we are supposed to sample for Lead and Copper, how many samples we are supposed to take, 
how many samples we took, when samples should have been taken, and the date on which the follow-
up samples were taken. 
 

Contaminant 
Required 
sampling 
frequency 

Number of 
samples 
taken 

When samples 
should have been 
taken 

When samples 
were or will be 
taken 

 
Lead and copper tap water 
sampling 

Reduced 
Triannual 40 of 40 Prior to 

6/30/2023 Taken 6/11/2023 

 
Lead and Copper entry point 
sampling 

    

 
Water quality parameters     

 
What is being done? 
 
All required monitoring or testing was completed on time. The laboratory submitted the sample results 
to TCEQ on 7/21/2023, which was 11 days past the deadline of 7/10/2023.  As a result of this delay, it 
triggered the requirement to send out this notice. There were no issues reported with water quality 
during that time.  Going forward, staff is ensuring that all future testing results by the laboratory are 
submitted to TCEQ at least a week ahead of the deadline.   
 
The results were received by TCEQ and the City is in compliance.  For more information on this matter or 
question regarding water quality, please contact Gama Escamilla at (713) 467-9762 or via email at 
gescamilla@bunkerhilltx.gov.  
 
 
 
 
This notice is being sent to you by THE CITY OF BUNKER HILL VILLAGE.   
Public Water System Number:  TX1010106 
Date Distributed: 14 SEP 2023 
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